Email Handy Hints

There are some basic rules to follow to help you decide if an email is safe to open.

- If you know the sender and the subject is something that
seems normal, it will likely be safe to open.

. If it is from a company that you know, the email address looks correct
and the subject seems normal, it will likely be safe to open.

Warning Signs
If you see one or more of these things, it may mean the email is unsafe to open:

« an unknown or strange-looking email address

an email address pretending to be something else (e.g. instead of teacher@twinkl.co.uk,
the address might say twin.kl.teacher@net.uk)

- spelling mistakes in the subject or a strange subject title

From: services@corpbln5.com.au
To: Anne parker
cc:

Dear User,

To restore your account, you'll need to log in to your account.

Click the link below and follow the instructions.

Thank you

Admin team.
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